UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA
Senate House, 87/1 College Street, Kolkata — 700073

Ref. No.: R/CU/Notice/2025-1 Date: 23.09.2025
NOTIFICATION

In pursuance of the Order of the Higher Education Department, Government of West Bengal (Memo

No. 699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS-SEC dated 23.09.2025) and in consideration of the prevailing

heavy rainfall and forecast of inclement weather, it is hereby notified for information of all concerned

that the University of Calcutta (including all campuses, affiliated colleges, and institutes under its

jurisdiction) shall remain closed on 24.09.2025 and 25.09.2025.
The holidays on the above dates will be treated as part of the ensuing Puja vacation.

However, essential and emergency services of the University shall remain functional, and the
respective Heads/Officers-in-Charge are requested to ensure necessary arrangements. Faculty

members may, if required, conduct online academic activities during this period.

All concerned are requested to take note and act accordingly.

Sd/-
Registrar
University of Calcutta



